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WHEREAS, on March 4, 2020, Governor Gavin Newsom declared a statewide 

emergency arising from the coronavirus (COVID-19); and 

WHEREAS, on March 17, 2020, the Board of Trustees of Foothill-De Anza Community 

College District officially declared a state of emergency for the district; and 

WHEREAS, on March 17, 2020, Governor Newsom issued Executive Order N-29-20 

suspending certain provisions of the Brown Act pertaining to teleconferenced meetings; 

and 

WHEREAS, following the issuance of Executive Order N-29-20, the Foothill College 

Academic Senate began to conduct all public meetings virtually using the Zoom 

teleconference platform and 
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